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Olivia Sontag

From: Jack Sheridan <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 12:42 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Cc: Natalia Ilyin
Subject: Winslow Hotel
Attachments: 120218 Neighbor Letter to Cutler-Anderson.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Olivia,  
Natalia and I sent the attached letter to Jim Cutler today outlining some neighborhood concerns we hope he will address 
at a meeting between the three of us planned for next week.  We’ll let you know how it goes. 
Best wishes. 
Jack 
 
Jack Sheridan  
Cell: 206-931-7430 
jack@sheridanlawfirm.com 
 
 
 
 


